
Monday, 01 February 2016
Health and Social Wellbeing Improvement

This bulletin summarises information on individuals referred to the Northern Ireland
Substitute Prescribing Scheme (SPS). It relates to those referred up to and including
the 31 March 2015 and focuses on those patients in contact with Substitute
Prescribing treatment services during 2014/15.
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